
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: Tina P [mailto:pipertt@hotmail.com]  
Sent: Friday, October 28, 2016 6:10 PM 
To: PCD <pcd@bainbridgewa.gov> 
Subject: Madrona School 
 
To whom it may concern, 
 
I am writing to you in support of Madrona school building on Lowery farm. We are so excited for 
Madrona school to be a part of the Madison Ridge neighborhood in their own permanent building. This 
school serves a community that values nature, social justice, and strong family values. I have had a 
number of interactions with Madrona that required flexibility from the school. Their leadership was 
attentive, cooperative, and compassionate, qualities that make fantastic neighbors. I have no doubt that 
Madrona school will contribute positively to the Madison Ridge neighborhood in more ways than I can 
begin the imagine at this point. 
 
With warm regard, 
Christiane Piper 
Bainbridge Island, WA 
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